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October 5th meeting 
 The meeting was called to order by President Ward Donnelly.  Pledge to the flag was led by David Demartini, and 
Lyle Workman gave the invocation. Al Gentile conducted introductions.  A total of 9 members and 3 ladies were in 
attendance. 
Committee Reports 
 Football Pool Chairman Lyle Workman announced the pool winners of the previous two football games. 
 Charity Raffle Chairperson Bre Jones was absent so Handford Clews reported for her 185 raffle tickets have been 
sold/purchased to date.  Bre is asking all members to sell at least two new tickets to help reach the club's goal. 
 Mystery Lion Bill Graziano had no victims.  Handford Clews won $4 in the Attendance Drawing.  Handford stated 
this win makes only his second in all of the years he has been a club member.  Shall we take up a collection? 
 Lyle Workman is to be praised for quickly producing a new master form and updated roster for the printed editions 
of the club bulletin. 
Board Meeting 
 Treasurer Handford Clews gave his report.  One member is still delinquent paying club dues and one member still 
owes $55 for attending the installation of officers dinner. Handford consulted with an attorney regarding the club's legal 
and tax reporting status.  The attorney advised simplification would be for the club to change its name back to Geneva-
Excelsior. The Board voted to do so and directed the club secretary to  notify District Four C-4, Multiple District 4 and 
Lions International.  The Board approved payment of the attorney Patricia Leon's $300 fee.  
 Ward Donnelly reported club attendance for the month of September was 58%.  
                                                                       
October 19th meeting 
 The meeting was called to order by  President Ward Donnelly.  Pledge to the flag was led by Viela duPont, and 
Mike Castagnetto gave the invocation.  A total of 9 members and 2 ladies were in attendance.  Mike Castagnetto 
conducted introductions.   Secretary Joe Farrah read  letters of gratitude from Riordan High School, Project Open Hand 
and Clinic by the Bay.   President Ward read a letter from Emily Powell informing the club Balboa students are collecting 
used eye glasses and will be selling Y & C A tickets.  Ward announced Paul Corvi will again be chairing the Student 
Speaker contest.  Ward also announced a representative of St. Mary's Adult Center will be speaking at the upcoming 
November 2nd meeting. 
Committee Reports 
 Football Pool Chairman Lyle Workman announced the winners of the last two football games. 
 Handford Clews informed the club that as of October 18th 192 Charity Raffle tickets had been sold/purchased. 
Mike Castagnetto reported crab season opens in November but the cost of the crab is unknown at this time.  
Mike Castagnetto won $2 in the Attendance Drawing.  The Mystery Lion was a mystery. 
 
BIRTHDAYS/ANNIVERSARIES 
10/1 George & Kathy Salet; 10/10 Donna Francesconi; 10/23 Handford Clews 
 
COMING EVENTS 
10/19  Program meeting; 11/2 Board meeting 


